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From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us" 
To:"ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 38985 
Sent: 8/4/2008 3:41:54 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 38985 AT:08-04-2008 at 03:41 PM 

TYPE: comment 
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NAME: Mr. Gary Snyder 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 20870 Stanford Ave 
• Fairview Park, Ohio 44126 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 2167019777 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• ¥BX: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: igniteyourbones@sbcglobal.net 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Dominion East Ohio 
• Name on account: Gary Snyder 
• Service address: 20870 Stanford Ave Fairview Park, OH 44126 
• Service phone: 2167019777 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: I'm writing in regards to an article I read in the Cleveland Plain Dealer recently regarding the gas 
company's desire to increase the rate for delivery of gas. 
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If my understanding is correct, this policy would penalize those who take steps to limit gas consumption 
as well as those who have taken the initiative and incurred the expense to weatherize and insulate their 
homes, set their thermostats lower, etc. 

As a homeowner who has done just that (weatherized and insulated), I am appalled that my conservation 
efforts will actually lead to an increase in my overall rates (usage and delivery) as opposed to the 
savings that were anticipated when these measures were put into place. 
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It seems to me that it would make sense to charge those who consume the most and who, for whatever 
reason, have not taken the necessary steps to conserve. Why penalize those who heeded the warnings 
that have been put out there and who've followed that up with energy saving measures. 

I respectfully request that PUCO deny any increase in delivery charges and base any proposed increase 
on actual usage. This would reward those who have listened to the suggestions from tiie utility, 
politicians, etc. and encourage others to follow suit. To increase delivery rates would be counterintuitive 
and counterproductive (the incentive to conserve/insulate/weatherize would be greatly diminished). 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gary Snyder 
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